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Revised: County Road 28H Closure: September 13-30 
Closure between County Roads 102 and 105  

 
(Woodland, CA) – The reconstruction of County Road 28H, which was previously reported to begin on 
September 7, has been delayed one week.  Construction from County Road 104 to approximately 1,500 
feet east of the Yolo County Central Landfill entrance is now scheduled to begin September 13 and to be 
completed by September 30.  During construction, County Road 28H, between County Roads 102 and 
105, will be closed to all traffic.   
 
During construction, the Yolo County Central Landfill will remain open.  A signed detour route will be 
provided.  Landfill-related traffic should follow the detour signs to the construction entrance.  Access to 
properties located along the closed road segments will be provided by the contractor.  
 
Commuters who use County Road 28H between County Roads 102 and 105 are advised to plan an 
alternate route, as the road will be closed to through traffic. 
 
In addition to the reconstruction of County Road 28H, this project also includes widening the landfill 
entrance to four lanes for better traffic flow to the new scalehouse and scale, as well as additional road 
reconstruction and other improvements to the landfill’s interior access roads.  The existing road 
materials will be recycled in place by “Full Depth Recycling,” an environmentally sustainable practice, 
recycling 100% of the road in place and producing a high quality road structural section at the lowest 
possible cost.  This eliminates the removal and disposal of the existing road surface and the import of 
new replacement material. 
 
The road construction project will cost $1,065,420 and will be completed by Teichert Construction.  
PBM Construction is the contractor for the scalehouse project. 
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Attachment: Detour Map 


